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Title:           Female Interface Modification In The Filter D-Sub Adapters 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
We would like to announce a minor change in our Filter D-Sub adapters. This is a cosmetic 
modification only and I will not affect any functionality, performance or dimensions of the actual 
product. 
 

Modification Details: 
 

White female interface will be replaced with a new, grey female interface as shown below. 
 
 

 
Current white female interface 

 
 

New grey female interface

 

The switch to the new adapters using the new grey female interface will start when both, 
actual internal stock of adapters, and stock of the old D-Sub white solder cup interfaces are 
exhausted.  
 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact our technical support if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Technical Support E-mail: TechSupportUS@HARTING.com 
 

Technical Support Phone Number: 866-278-0306 (Select option 3 for technical support). 
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